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DVS to host a Facebook discussion on veteran 
suicide prevention awareness 

  
SANTA FE-The New Mexico Department of Veterans Services (DVS) is hosting a “live” 
Facebook discussion on veteran suicide prevention awareness on Friday, February 19, 
at 10:30am on the DVS Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/nmdvshealthcare2015/.    
 
In this third installment of this discussion series, DVS Healthcare Division Director 
Jemia Warner will talk with New Mexico VA Health Care System (NMVAHCS) Suicide 
Prevention Case Manager CJ Fletcher, who as a veteran will provide a veteran’s 
perspective of suicide awareness and prevention.  
 
The two will also discuss the importance of engaging in mental health resources, and 
will have more information about additional local and national resources to help at-risk 
veterans and their support systems. 
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